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Comments: Aloha, I am a Registered Voter from South Maui. I support this measure 
however there has to be a comprehensive grandparent/caregiver capacity assessment 
before placement to ensure that the grandparent physical and mental health well being 
and socioeconomic status is supported while caring for their grandchildren. There's also 
the intergenerational gap between grandparents and children that need to be supported. 
Using an evidenced based parenting models such as Healthy Families America, Parent 
as Teachers, Home Instructions for the Preschool Youngsters, and Nurturing Parenting 
are examples that can be explored to support grandparents and parents in general. 
Again, I support this measure with the incorporation of these protective factors to 
strengthen the family unit. Mahalo. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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